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7th July 2025 
 

  Osmington Bay PGL Activity Centre 8th-12th September 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As the end of term fast approaches, and the children are off on their camp in term 1, it is 
essential we start to gather the information the camp requires. 

To ensure all necessary arrangements are in place, please complete the attached form via 
the following link: https://forms.gle/JqbiFhaBF1py596s7. We kindly request that this form 
is completed by Monday, 14th July. 

Please do advise us via email if any of the information you have provided changes after 
filling in the form and before the children leave for camp. 

Medication: Please ensure that a medication form is completed along with any necessary 
medication handed in on the morning of the camp. 

Camp Schedule: The children will be leaving Midsomer Norton Primary at 9.30AM on 
Monday 8th September.You are most welcome to wave the children off on their 
adventure! They are due to arrive back at school at 3:00 PM on Friday 12th September. 

As a reminder, we have also attached the kit list. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Sincerely, 

The Midsomer Norton Primary School Team 
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